
EA Alert Dated: 14 Jun 2016 

 

EA Alert (12/2016): YouTube Video which Showcased Three FDWs’ Positive Experiences 

Working with Their Singaporean Family 

Dear EA Personnel,  

We would like to share with you a heart-warming video that was recently released on 

YouTube titled “Maid or Family”. The video features stories of three foreign domestic 

workers (FDWs) - their positive experiences working in Singapore, and the harmonious 

relationships they enjoy with their employers’ family.  The video can be viewed at this link. 

https://www.facebook.com/JustKeepPlayin/posts/937317063052433.  

 

 

 

We think this is a video that could inspire FDWs and employers to build a good relationship 

with one another.  We encourage you to screen this video at your agency if possible, or let 

your FDW and employer clients know about the video, so that they have the chance to view 

this too.  

 

 

Thank you.  

 

https://www.facebook.com/JustKeepPlayin/posts/937317063052433


Yours Sincerely, 

 

Brian Wong 

Senior Assistant Director, Foreign Manpower Management Division, Ministry of Manpower 

Assistant Commissioner for Employment Agencies 


